
 

 

 
 
 

Steve Bracci, CFE 

Director, Denver, CO, VA OIG Benefits Inspection Division (52DN)  
 

Steve Bracci has led the benefits inspection division in Denver, CO, since 

January 2017.  Conducts national reviews, Congressional requests, and Hotline 

reviews related to the Veterans Benefits Administration (VBA). 
 
CAREER CHRONOLOGY: 

• Director, VA OIG Denver Benefits Inspection Division (52DN) from 

January 2017 to Present 

• Audit Manager, VA OIG Bedford Audits and Evaluations Division (52BN) 

from February 2013 through January 2017 

• Senior Management Analyst, VA OIG Bedford Audits and Evaluations Division from December 2007 

through February 2013 

• Management Analyst, VA OIG Bedford Audits and Evaluations Division from September 2001 through 

December 2007 

 

EDUCATION: 

Bachelor of Science, 2000, University of New Hampshire – Whittemore School of Business and Economics, 

Durham, NH 

 
PROFESSIONAL CERTIFICATIONS: 

Certified Fraud Examiner, 2011, Association of Certified Fraud Examiners 
 
AWARDS AND HONORS: 

• VA OIG Office of Audits and Evaluations – Project Manager of the Year, 2016 

• VA OIG Office of Audits and Evaluations – Auditor-in-Charge of the Year, 2011 

• Quality Step Increase, 2009 
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